
Tasty pie time!! 
That’s right!  It’s time to start planning 
dessert for your holiday celebration.  St. 
Paul Youth will again be making double 

crust apple, and dutch apple pies in time for your 
Thanksgiving, Christmas & New Years celebrations.  We 
take great care in preparing these pies, and have a lot of 
fun, too!   

The pies will be ready to pick up on Sunday, Nov 20th.   
All proceeds support the St. Paul Youth Ministry 
activities (e.g. winter retreat, Bible on the beach, 
summer camp).  Thanks for supporting our Youth 
ministry. 
 

Order Form 
 
Name: 

 
Phone#: 

Pie: 
 

Qty:  Cost: 

Double Crust apple ($12)    

Dutch Apple ($12)    

Total    

Please drop off your order form at the church office by 
Wednesday, November 9th, OR email your order to 

jennifergatke@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Tasty pie time!! 
That’s right!  It’s time to start planning 
dessert for your holiday celebration.  St. 
Paul Youth will again be double crust 

apple, and dutch apple pies in time for your 
Thanksgiving, Christmas & New Years celebrations.  We 
take great care in preparing these pies, and have a lot of 
fun, too!   

The pies will be ready to pick up on Sunday, Nov 17th.   
All proceeds support the St. Paul Youth Ministry 
activities (e.g. winter retreat, Bible on the beach, 
summer camp).  Thanks for supporting our Youth 
ministry. 

Order Form 
 
Name: 

 
Phone#: 

Pie: 
 

Qty:  Cost: 

Double Crust apple ($12)    

Dutch Apple ($12)    

Total    

Please drop off your order form at the church office by 
Wednesday, November 9th, OR email your order to 

jennifergatke@gmail.com 

 

 


